





Paris, 4 January 2022

Dear Colleague, Dear President,

We would like to thank you for your letter of 17 December 2021, in which you expressed interest in participating in the interparliamentary meetings during the French Presidency, and especially the COSAC Chairpersons' and COSAC Plenary meeting.

Following consultation with the COSAC troika, we are pleased to inform that you are invited to attend the COSAC Chairpersons meeting which will take place on Friday, 14 January 2022, in Paris at the Senate and via videoconference, and also the COSAC Plenary meeting, due to be held from 4 to 5 March 2022, in Paris at the National Assembly.

Please find enclosed the draft program the COSAC Chairpersons' meeting and general information with a hyperlink to the online registration system.

We would like to thank you for your kind wishes and look forward to continued constructive cooperation.

Yours sincerely,

Chair of the European Affairs Committee

of the National assembly

Jean-François RAPIN

Chairman of the European Affairs

. Franças Kapin

of the Senate